

PWG -Imaging Device Security (IDS) Working Group

Irvine, CA - PWG F2F Meeting

April 29, 2009

Ron Nevo(Sharp), Dave Whitehead, (Lexmark)

PWG IP Policy



- Meeting conducted under rules of PWG IP Policy

Agenda



- Select Minute Taker- Lee?
- Morning session:
 - Approve Minutes from April 16 Conference Call
 - Review Action Items from April 16 Conference call
 - Review Attribute document – any comments?
 - Review NAP Binding Document with Brian Smithson updates
- Afternoon session:
 - TCG and IDS groups-Overlap??
 - How to proceed with Microsoft NAP group
 - Review discussion on NEA Binding document
 - New Action Items and Open Issues
 - Closing Summary

Action Items from April 16 Conference call



- Randy Turner will try to find other contacts that would be willing to work with the PWG to help deploy NEA health assessment. (Juniper, Symantec, Cisco are suggested candidates.) Is someone willing to sit down with the PWG and “have discussions”?

Still needs to pursue this further. No new information to report.

- Joe Murdock will add NAP protocol information to document and update the conformance section.
- Joe Murdock will include sequence diagrams as illustrative examples for the NAP binding document.
- Dave Whitehead will coordinate with Randy Turner to generate a proposal to Microsoft on proceeding with obtaining NAP information on what they envision would be the content of a profile—including remediation. Need to identify the appropriate point of contact within Microsoft.

Action Items from April 16 Conference call



- Dave Whitehead and Randy Turner will compile a set of questions that are intended for Microsoft—and maintain the answers on an ongoing basis for future reference. This list should include the topic of the four SOH attributes:
 - MS-Quarantine-State
 - MS-Machine-Inventory
 - MS-Packet-Info
 - MS-CorrelationId
- Ron and Dave will maintain an Action Item spreadsheet that assigns unique IDs to each Action Item and retains the resolution history.
- Everyone will review the latest Attributes document draft prior to the next teleconference, and prepare comments for discussion.
- Everyone will review Steve Hanna's comments [<http://www.pwg.org/hypermil/ids/0242.html>] and be prepared for discussion at the next face-to-face meeting.
- Brian Smithson will investigate whether a formal relationship document can be created between TCG and PWG. He will find out their position on liaison agreements.

IDS meeting adjourned.